
DON’T GET 
SCAMMED
In 1968, educators walked out to protect the 
rights of Florida’s teachers and staff. That led 
to the constitutional right to have a union and a 
collectively bargained contract so that we have 
financial security and peace of mind. But certain 
billionaires are trying to scam you out of your 
rights so they can hoard even more money with a 
privatized education system!

You are the union, and your local union is 
how you have a voice in your profession and a 
contract in the workplace. Don’t get scammed 
by propaganda from billionaires who want to 
silence your voice while stripping your rights. 
Let’s ensure stability and peace of mind by 
saying we’re sticking with our union! 

Why are these billionaires setting 
up shadow groups to harass Florida 
educators, flooding our emails and 
U.S. mailboxes with anti-public 
school propaganda?

Why did these same shadow 
groups lobby lawmakers to fight 
against better pay for you and your 
colleagues, to expand vouchers, 
and to ban books? 

Why are these shadow groups 
spending millions trying scam you 
so that you abandon your rights, 
your union and your contract? 

Ask yourself ...


